From: Jackie Palmer <Jackie.Palmer@northtyneside.gov.uk>

Sent: 15 July 2019 10:57

To: A19 Downhill Lane <A19DownhillLaneJunction@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc: Aidan Dobinson Booth <Aidan.DobinsonBooth@northtyneside.gov.uk>; Andrew Flynn
<Andrew.Flynn@northtyneside.gov.uk>

Subject: Rule 6 letter [Scanned]

Dear Sirs,

Further to the invitation letter received by e-mail on 12 July, please be advised that North Tyneside Council does not
wish to attend the examination. The Authority is supportive of the proposal from a local and regional perspective.

If any specific matters are identified on which a view from the Authority would be required then please do not
hesitate to contact myself or Aidan,

Thanks
Jackie

Jackie Palmer
Planning Manager
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Quadrant, The Silverlink North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 OBY

Tel: 0191 643 6336
Mobile:

You can use the on-line services on the Council's web site to submit, view and comment on applications and view the
Local Plan and other policy documents at www.northtyneside.gov.uk/planning

For details of where to find us please click here

This email and any attachment are intended solely for the addressee. It may contain information or opinion which is
strictly confidential or is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient you should not use, disclose, copy,
print, distribute or otherwise rely upon the contents of this email. If you have received this email in error please
notify the sender immediately by email and then permanently delete this email. This email has been scanned for
viruses and inappropriate content by Mimecast Unified Email Management Services. North Tyneside Council does
not guarantee this email to be free of any viruses. It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this message
and any attachments are virus free. This e-mail may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal
purposes.





